
Hello, 
 
 
I would like to submit testimony regarding the issue of redistricting. 

• I encourage this committee to engage in a fair and transparent redistricting 
process. 

• Rural Oregon is as diverse as Oregon itself.   
• Oregon is geographically diverse, and our districts should encompass that 

diversity.  Districts should include urban and rural areas. Districts separated by 
population density do not reflect Oregon values. 

Thank you,  
 

Stan Zitnik   

Depoe Bay, Oregon  

 

 

Ephesians 1:7 

 


